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Comments: I'm very concerned about the proposed development at Holland lake. This is a small pristine

ecosystem that I don't believe can sustain the kind of plan being proposed without significant negative

environmental impacts. From an economic standpoint it may look like a lucrative proposal but is unlikely to

benefit the people of Montana. Even area residents are unlikely to see any great benefits but they stand to lose

access to a favorite place to commune with nature in its natural state and would face the negative effects of

significantly more traffic along what is already a narrow and well-traveled road. Staying at the proposed new

facilities is unlikely to be an unaffordable option for most of Montana's residents. If only the right buyer could

come forward who would be committed to preserving the historical Lodge and not making it into a playground for

only those with significant material wealth. There are many of us who live in Montana who may not have a lot of

material wealth but we feel rich because we live here and can return to these precious places and preserve them

for future generations.


